
          

  

 

5/27/2020 

 

Dear On Campus and Commuter students, 

Some of you may have heard that the US government had created the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and 

Economic Security (CARES) Act, and that it included emergency funding for students.  This emergency 

relief fund was created to help certain students cover expenses related to the disruption of campus 

operations due to coronavirus.  We want you to know that Grace Christian University applied for this 

grant through the Department of Education and we are waiting for their response.   

For a Grace student to be eligible for these emergency funds, the student must have been attending our 

On-Campus courses in the Spring 2020 semester, and must have already met all Title IV eligibility 

requirements by completing a 2019-20 FAFSA, while resolving all C-codes and completing verification, if 

selected by the Dept of Ed.   Students in our Online programs are not eligible for the emergency funds. 

At this time we are in the process of determining which students are eligible and how much will be 

available per student.  Grace understands the importance of getting these funds to eligible students as 

quickly as possible in a fair, equitable, and compliant manner.  When these funds are provided to Grace 

for distribution, we will mail a check to the student, and send an email notifying them of the process.  

We appreciate your patience during this process. 

Sincerely,  

 
Doug Vriesman 

V.P. Of Finance & Business Services 

Grace Christian University  

 


